
 
 

 

February 20, 2018 
 
To families with students in, or an interest in, French Immersion at A.M. Cunningham, Glen Brae 
and Glen Echo, 
 
Re: East Hamilton & Lower Stoney Creek French Immersion Relocation Transition Plan 
 
As you know, based on your feedback, Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB) 
staff have investigated all possible options for the relocation of the French Immersion program 
from Glen Echo and Glen Brae. 
 
HWDSB Trustees plan to make a final decision regarding the transition plan at a Board meeting 
that starts at 6 p.m. Monday, Feb. 26, 2018. Meetings are open to the public and live-streamed 
on the HWDSB website. In the days ahead, you will be able to find details about this meeting 
and motion going to Trustees at www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/trustees/meetings. 
 
After the decision at this meeting, we will send affected communities a letter providing details 
and next steps. This decision and planning was based on the Dec. 18. 2017 Board motion from 
the East Hamilton and Lower Stoney Creek French Immersion Boundary Review for East 
Hamilton and Lower Stoney Creek. 
 
We know that this process has been challenging as we strive to provide the best option for 
students. Thank you to the families who shared their thoughts to help guide planning. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Denomme   Sue Dunlop    Jeff Gillies 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Superintendents of Student Achievement 
 
Find contact information for our Senior Team at www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/seniorteam/  

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/trustees/meetings
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/seniorteam/

